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General Education Proposal/Rationale: 

Studies in Physical Movement (SPM)
Description:  Students take two courses of any credit value, each focused on a different activity or mode of movement that expand students’ experiences in and understanding of movement and promote lifelong health and wellness of the whole person. (For more information, see: http://wp.stolaf.edu/curriculum-committee/files/2013/12/SPM.pdf )

To apply for an SPM GE to be assigned to a course, complete this form by typing in the shaded boxes.
1. Date of application:      
2. Instructor completing proposal:      
3. Course title and number:      
4. Describe the physical movement technique that is the focus of this course:       
5. Describe how the following objectives will be met, with specific references to representative examples of readings, lectures, writing, and speaking assignments and/or instructional features of the course.  The content of the syllabus or course outline should be consistent with the claims made in the rationale.

a. The course includes a cognitive component where students learn about moving.

     
b. The course provides information about lifelong health and wellness of the whole person.

     
c. The course provides historical and cultural background relevant to the activity, illustrating the wide range of roles of physical activity in human development.

     
The St. Olaf Curriculum Committee is responsible for reviewing and approving proposals to designate individual courses as meeting the Studies in Physical Movement (SPM) requirement. Instructors may seek SPM credit as part of a proposal for a new course, or may seek to add SPM credit to an existing course. SPM credit is attached to the course, not to the instructor or to the specific term in which the course is offered. A proposal for SPM credit must show how the course meets each of the SPM guidelines; the comments following a guideline provide additional information about how the Curriculum Committee interprets and applies that guideline in reviewing proposals. Instructors are encouraged to consider the comments as well as the guidelines themselves in preparing proposals. http://wp.stolaf.edu/curriculum-committee/files/2013/12/SPM.pdf  
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